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just play sport

Photos Policy

At any of our Just Play Sports or Soccerin Schools sessions we permit photos
to be taken of your child.

We understand sometimes other children are in the same photo.
If this is the case, we must make it clear these cannot be published on the
internet or any social media sites.

It you have a photo you wish to use for social media or online you must have
permission from the children parents.

If for any reason you feel our policy doesn’t meet your requirements as a
parent or guardian, please let us know and we will make special
arrangements to suit your needs.

We may sometimes use your child’s photo for advertisement purposes on
items such as banners, posters, flyer or on the internet and social media. We
will always seek permission from the parent or guardian before doing this and
everyone has the right to refuse their child’s image being used.

This can be done either by ticking the appropriate box on the booking form or
by emailing info @soccerinschools.co.uk.

We keep a record of image permission on our central database.
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